
The Agudah and the Jewish Cemetery Association will be burying Shaimos 
this coming Sunday (June 30). 

 
Please bring your Shaimos to the Agudah of Park 
Heights (6200 Park Heights Avenue) this Sunday, 
June 30, between 9:00 A.M. and 12:00 noon, so that 

it can be included in this burial. 
 

Institutions or individuals with large amounts of Shaimos please 
call 443-540-1626 to make arrangements. 

 

Volunteers are needed at the Agudah Motzai Shabbos 
(June 29) 10:30-11:30 and Sunday (June 30) 9:00-12:00 

to load the Shaimos that has been collected onto the 
trucks that will be transporting them to the cemetery. 

 

To volunteer on Sunday afternoon to unload the trucks into the grave at 
the Mikro Kodesh Beth Israel Cemetery (6700 Bowleys Ln.), please text 

or call (443) 540-1626. 
 

 


